
 
 

 
 

 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine Update #5: (February 12, 2021) 
 
Thank you for following our COVID-19 Vaccine Updates. The following are developments 
since our last posted update on February 5th: 
 
FRRH Vaccine Clinic Details To-Date: 

 We are pleased to share that FRRH is expecting vaccine shipments to begin the week of 
March 1st.   

 Vaccine allocations are limited at the current time. We ask for your patience as we 
appoint FRRH patients of record to receive both doses, beginning in March. 

 FRRH has appointed a vaccine scheduler to manage COVID-19 vaccine scheduling. 
FRRH vaccine scheduler has a listing of FRRH patients and will be calling each patient 
directly for vaccination appointments. 

 If you do not hear from FRRH scheduler and you are eligible for COVID-19 vaccine 
according to Maine CDC guidelines, please feel free to call FRRH’s dedicated COVID-
19 telephone number: (207) 834-1218  

 FRRH’s dedicated COVID-19 telephone line is expecting high call volume. Please do 
leave a voice message if we are unable to answer your call immediately. FRRH vaccine 
scheduler will return your call as soon as possible to discuss available vaccine 
appointments at: 
 
FRRH’s Fort Kent Health Education & Training Center, 3 Mountain View Drive 

 

If you have questions specific to the vaccine, please follow CDC.gov link for further 
information:   https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/different-vaccines/Moderna.html 

 
 

o Further updates to follow as COVID-19 vaccine details develop 


